NOTICE
14/05/2024

It is hereby informed to all the students specially BA 6™ Semester of Dharmasala College
that Career Counselling Cell in collaboration with IQAC of the College is organizing an
awareness program on Career Counselling on 18/05/2024 (Saturday) at 11:00 AM in the

Digital Classroom.

In this regard, I request all the concerned to attend the said program positively for making
it grand success.

With Regards.
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